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 The proposed facility would not constitute a significant environmental impact, and should be 

exempt from environmental processing.  The proposed facility would be located at an existing 

structure that is registered with the Commission.  The addition of KALA to this structure will not 

increase the existing environmental impact from its presence. 

 

 The proposed facility will not constitute an RF exposure hazard to persons at the site.  The 

Commission’s FM Model software package predicts a maximum power density at ground level of 

8.76 μW/cm2 at a distance of 44 meters from the base of the tower.  This predicted power density 

is considerably less than the limit permissible under the uncontrolled environment condition of the 

applicable safety standards. 

 

 The applicant certifies that it will coordinate with all present and future users of the site to 

protect workers having access to the site from being exposed to levels of radiofrequency radiation 

which may exceed applicable guidelines.  Such coordination will include, but is not necessarily 

limited to, a reduction in power and/or cessation of operation as necessary. 

 


